& CMS ANNOUNCEMENTS

ANNOUNCEMENTS WILL BE UPDATED AS NEEDED.

Audience Message

Sponsor or Teacher

Bus pick up to The Bridge Teen Center will take place tomorrow after school. This will
be the last pick-up day for the school year. This Thursday, come to their “Garage
. Hangout" program. Taking the bus to The Bridge is completely FREE. All current
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parent/guardian. Space is limited. To sign up for bus pick up and join The Bridge Teen
Center, https.//thebridgeteencenterorg

Student Council Members: Mark your calendars for the remaining meeting for this
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Game Club All Students One more meeting! 5/21/24 Mrs. Fox



